Jections to potential rezoning

Dear Sir,

I wish to make you aware of my objections to the potential rezoning of land

from agricultural use to residential in and around Croft brought forward by the
recent call for sites.

My home is in close proximity to a number of the potential development sites. I wish to be
kept informed as any detailed proposals as they come forward.

The present infrastructure barely meets the needs of its residents at present. The rural nature



of the village is an important aspect of why I chose to live in Croft.

All the land earmarked appears to be green belt and as such is critical to the amenities of my
home and I would suggest the wider village.

Could you please acknowledge my objection at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely






